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Caroline Hansen

From: Sam Heynes
Sent: 25 October 2019 11:10
To: CPC - Council
Subject: FW: Consultation on proposed changes to concessionary rail travel for older people
Attachments: Consultation poster.pdf

FYI 
 
Kind regards 
Samantha Heynes 
Parish Clerk 
Cuckfield Parish Council 
 

 

01444 451610 
Out of hours mobile: 07932 444103 
www.cuckfield.gov.uk 
 
Office Hours: 
Monday to Friday  
10am – 2.30pm 

 
Cuckfield Parish Council, The Queen’s Hall, High Street, Cuckfield, RH17 5EL 
 
The information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information contained in this email is legally exempt from disclosure, we cannot guarantee that we will not provide the whole 
a request for information about the subject matter of this email.  The views expressed within this email and any attachments are not necessarily the views or policies of Cuckfield Parish Counc
and used by the named addressee(s). If you are not the named addressee(s), any use, disclosure, copying, alteration or forwarding of this email and its attachments is unauthorised. If you have rec
451610 and remove this email and its attachments from your system. Steps are taken to minimise the risk of transmitting software viruses, but we advise you to carry out your own virus checks before accessing this email and any attachments.
responsible for any damage, loss or liability of any kind suffered in connection with this email and any attachments, or which may result from reliance on the contents of this email and any attachments.
 
 
 

From: Jo Kenworthy <Jo.Kenworthy@westsussex.gov.uk>  
Sent: 24 October 2019 16:20 
Subject: Consultation on proposed changes to concessionary rail travel for older people 
 
Consultation on proposed changes to concessionary rail travel for older people 
 
A new consultation has been launched on a proposed change to the concessionary travel 
support provided by West Sussex County Council. 
 
There will be no changes to the national ‘free bus passes’ provided to older and disabled 
people. However, council funding is currently provided for certain additions to the national 
‘free bus pass’ scheme. The proposal being consulted on is to no longer offer a free Senior 
Railcard as an alternative to the bus pass. 
 
If the proposal goes ahead, eligible older people will be able to receive their free bus pass 
instead of a free Senior Railcard. WSCC will continue to fund the following additions to the 
national scheme in West Sussex: 
 

 Free travel on buses at any time for Disabled Person’s Bus Pass holders 
 Companion passes so that qualifying pass holders who need help to travel on buses 

can take someone with them who can travel for free as well 
 A free Disabled Person’s Railcard instead of the Disabled Person’s Bus Pass 

 
Before any decision is made, we are keen to gather feedback from passengers and others to 
help us understand the impact of this change. 
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Further information and the consultation questionnaire is available online at 
www.westsussex.gov.uk/buses - or by calling 01243 642105 for a paper copy. 
 
We would appreciate your help in promoting the consultation as appropriate. A promo poster 
is attached; please let me know if you require any hard copies. 
 
Feedback on behalf of your organisation can be made by completing the online consultation 
questionnaire or by email to: buses@westsussex.gov.uk 
 
The closing date for responses is 4 December 2019 
 
Best regards 
 
Jo Kenworthy 
Information Officer 
Place Services – Highways, Transport & Planning 
West Sussex County Council  

 
    

Location: Northleigh (1st Floor), County Hall, West Street, Chichester, PO19 1RQ 

Contact: Internal: 25442 | External: +44 (0)330 222 5442 | E-mail: jo.kenworthy@westsussex.gov.uk 
 

Did you know you can follow West Sussex Highways on Twitter? @WSHighways 
 
 
 
This email and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the persons addressed. If it has come to you 
in error please reply to advise us but you should not read it, copy it, show it to anyone else nor make any other use 
of its content. West Sussex County Council takes steps to ensure emails and attachments are virus-free but you 
should carry out your own checks before opening any attachment.  


